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Miss Ashley’s For the Week of 12/8/2022 
 
Two women who allege they were stalked and harassed using AirTags are suing Apple 
https://www.npr.org/2022/12/07/1141176120/apple-airtag-harassment-stalker-lawsuit 
Complaint: 
https://www.scribd.com/document/612704478/Lauren-Hughes-and-Jane-Doe-vs-Apple-
Inc#download&from_embed  
 
Jury finds Trump Organization guilty of tax fraud scheme 
https://www.nbcnews.com/politics/donald-trump/jury-finds-trump-organization-guilty-tax-fraud-
scheme-rcna60326  
DA statement: 
1https://www.manhattanda.org/district-attorney-bragg-announces-all-count-trial-convictions-of-the-
trump-corporation-and-the-trump-payroll-corp/  
 
Rudy Giuliani repeatedly lost his cool during his attorney-misconduct hearing and accused the 
disciplinary counsel of asking 'sneaky' questions 
https://news.yahoo.com/rudy-giuliani-repeatedly-lost-cool-195304530.html  
Docs: https://www.dcbar.org/ServeFile/GetDisciplinaryActionFile?fileName=6-6-22-
Specification22BD027.pdf  
 
 
Dozens of Taylor Swift fans sue Ticketmaster in the wake of its ticket sale fiasco 
https://www.npr.org/2022/12/06/1140968805/taylor-swift-fans-ticketmaster-lawsuit  
Complaint: https://assets.dmagstatic.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Ticketmaster-Lawsuit.pdf  
 
Supreme Court hears clash between LGBTQ and business owners' rights 
https://www.npr.org/2022/12/05/1139570888/supreme-court-lgbtq-business-rights 
 
Rupert Murdoch will be deposed in Dominion’s $1.6 billion lawsuit against Fox 
https://www.cnbc.com/2022/12/06/rupert-murdoch-deposed-dominion-lawsuit.html  
 
Trump team finds two documents with classified markings in a Florida storage unit 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/12/07/politics/trump-lawyers-properties-search/index.html 
 
Legislator behind Florida's 'Don't Say Gay' law is accused of Covid-relief fraud 
https://www.nbcnews.com/news/us-news/lawmaker-floridas-dont-say-gay-law-accused-covid-relief-
fraud-rcna60676 
 
U.S. House committee to hear testimony on alleged Supreme Court leak 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/us-house-committee-hear-testimony-alleged-supreme-court-leak-
2022-12-08/ 
 
(Update) EMax crypto investors’ lawsuit against Kim Kardashian, Floyd Mayweather Jr., other celebrities 
is dismissed 
https://www.nbcnews.com/news/us-news/emax-crypto-investors-lawsuit-kim-kardashian-floyd-
mayweather-jr-celeb-rcna60677  
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Over 1,100 New York Times staffers walk out after union talks fail 
https://www.axios.com/2022/12/08/new-york-times-staffers-walkout-union-talks-fail  
 
US Capitol riot committee set to issue criminal referrals to DOJ  
https://www.jurist.org/news/2022/12/us-capitol-riot-committee-set-to-issue-criminal-referrals-to-doj/  
  
New York AG asks judge to reject Trump lawsuit seeking emergency protections 
https://abcnews.go.com/US/new-york-ag-asks-judge-reject-trump-lawsuit/story?id=94731823  
 
Minneapolis to compensate protesters injured in George Floyd protests 
https://www.jurist.org/news/2022/12/city-of-minneapolis-to-pay-50000-each-to-12-protestors-injured-
by-police-during-george-floyd-protests/  
Docs: https://www.aclu-mn.org/en/press-releases/aclu-mn-settles-class-action-protesters-injured-
police-during-peaceful-protests  
 
Interracial marriages to get added protection under new law 
https://apnews.com/article/marriage-united-states-government-virginia-state-and-politics-
b7cbbcd006de24ec76078795a99dbd8e  
 
Colorado nightclub shooting suspect charged with murder, hate crimes  
https://www.jurist.org/news/2022/12/suspect-in-colorado-springs-nightclub-shooting-charged-with-
murder-hate-crimes-and-assault/  
Charges:  
https://www.courts.state.co.us/Courts/County/Case_Details.cfm?Case_ID=4928  
 
Conspiracy theorist Alex Jones files for bankruptcy after Sandy Hook verdicts 
https://www.jurist.org/news/2022/12/conspiracy-theorist-alex-jones-files-for-bankruptcy-after-sandy-
hook-verdicts/  
Doc: 
https://storage.courtlistener.com/recap/gov.uscourts.txsb.459750/gov.uscourts.txsb.459750.21.0.pdf  
 
Moore V. Harper Transcript 
https://www.supremecourt.gov/oral_arguments/argument_transcripts/2022/21-1271_21o2.pdf  
 
(Why are they withdrawing?)  
The Jan. 6 select committee has withdrawn its subpoena for Amy HARRIS, the photographer/friend of 
Enrique Tarrio who was with him on Jan. 5-6. 
https://twitter.com/kyledcheney/status/1599863908885577729?s=20&t=fGMU2cs8HTu3weZmP-8LcA  
 
Special counsel subpoenas Trump-related documents from state and local election officials 
https://www.politico.com/news/2022/12/06/trump-subpoena-special-counsel-documents-00072582  
 
(Ah yes, the drag queens are the real threat) Oklahoma Assistant District Attorney Arrested for Allegedly 
Possessing Over 150 Videos and Images of ‘Prepubescent Girls Being Sexually Abused’ 
https://lawandcrime.com/crime/oklahoma-assistant-district-attorney-arrested-for-allegedly-possessing-
over-150-videos-and-images-of-prepubescent-girls-being-sexually-abused/  
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Michael Avenatti Gets 14-Year Sentence for Stealing Millions From Clients 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/12/05/us/politics/michael-avenatti-tax-fraud-sentence.html  
 
Twitter Keeps Missing Its Advertising Targets as Woes Mount 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/12/02/technology/twitter-advertising-targets-
missed.html?smtyp=cur&smid=tw-nytimes  
 
Investigators are zeroing in on two possible motives centered around extremist behavior in NC power 
stations attacks, sources say 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/12/07/us/power-outage-moore-county-investigation-wednesday  
 
Note for Cleanup: U.S. Senate confirms Chauvin prosecutor, three others to federal bench 
https://www.reuters.com/legal/government/us-senate-confirms-chauvin-prosecutor-three-others-
federal-bench-2022-12-07/  
 
Fracking leases on 725,000 acres in Central California blocked by judge 
https://www.reuters.com/legal/litigation/fracking-leases-725000-acres-central-california-blocked-by-
judge-2022-12-07/  
 
US Supreme Court denies review of largest patent damages award in history 
https://www.jurist.org/news/2022/12/us-supreme-court-denies-review-of-largest-patent-damages-
award-in-history/  
 
Uvalde elementary school shooting survivors file $27B class-action lawsuit 
https://www.jurist.org/news/2022/12/uvalde-elementary-school-shooting-survivors-file-27b-class-
action-lawsuit/  
Compliant: https://s3.documentcloud.org/documents/23323278/1-22-cv-01252_1-main.pdf  
 
Juul Agrees to Settle Thousands of Vaping Lawsuits 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/12/06/health/juul-settlement-lawsuits-teen-vaping.html  
 
Indiana Attorney General files lawsuits against TikTok  
https://www.cnn.com/2022/12/07/tech/indiana-tiktok-lawsuits/index.html  
 
In defamation lawsuit against Beto O’Rourke, lawyers debate whether Kelcy Warren is a public figure 
https://www.texastribune.org/2022/12/07/kelcy-warren-beto-orourke-defamation-lawsuit/  
 
Federal appeals court considers whether driver has right to livestream traffic stop on Facebook 
https://www.abajournal.com/news/article/federal-appeals-court-considers-whether-driver-has-right-to-
livestream-traffic-stop-on-facebook  
 
Biden relied on 96-year-old law and 1917 Supreme Court decision to impose railway labor agreement 
https://www.abajournal.com/news/article/president-relied-on-96-year-old-law-and-1917-supreme-
court-decision-to-impose-railway-labor-agreement  
 
Rudy Giuliani’s Russian Spy Pal Charged With Money Laundering 
https://www.rollingstone.com/politics/politics-news/giuliani-russian-spy-pal-andrii-derkach-charged-
money-laundering-1234643249/  
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In Andrew Warren suspension trial, Gov. DeSantis officials answer: What does ‘woke’ mean? 
https://floridapolitics.com/archives/574045-in-andrew-warren-suspension-trial-gov-desantis-officials-
answer-what-does-woke-mean/  
 


